Report on the COVID-19 Club Relief Program

The program was well-received by our membership. Per BOD vote, it was discontinued on July 15, 2020.

43 teams applied for and received funds totaling $138,580.89.
2 clubs elected to donate their amount back to SE Swimming totaling $197.27
The amount not disbursed from our intial fund of $150.000 was $11.221.84

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Coraggio
Treasurer

